Prairie Bottom Farm 360-632-5762   www.prairiebottomfarm.com

2011 MEMBERSHIP FORM

Enjoy an abundance of fresh, pesticide-free vegetables—as well as U-pick flowers, herbs, and selected seasonal items—for five months, last week in May  through first week in November (22 weeks).

Weekly pick-up includes:

 A variety of seasonal veggies that we harvest for you.

 U-pick seasonal herbs, flowers, and selected produce.

 Fall pumpkins, classes and the opportunity to participate in special harvests (garlic,   Rockwell Beans, etc.).

Payment Plan

Our share size is designed to feed a family of 2-6, depending on age and eating habits.

ONE SHARE: $26.00 per week ($572.00 per year)

Deposit due at sign-up $150 
Due by June 15 $150 
Due by July 15 $92

Due by Aug 15 $90

Due by Sept 15 $90

TOTAL $572.00

If you sign up and pay in full before March 1, 2011 your membership total will be $514.80. 

If you are signing up after May 31, please call for availability and pro-rated prices.

Make checks payable to Prairie Bottom Farm and mail to PO Box 1062, Coupeville, WA 98329 (please do not send to our street address).

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

CUT OFF AND SEND THIS PORTION 

to Prairie Bottom Farm, PO Box 1062, Coupeville, WA  98239
Name __________________________________ Phone Number ______________________

Address ____________________________ City ____________ State ____ Zip code ______

I wish to purchase a share for the 2011 season.

If you will be sharing please provide the contact information of the person with who you will be sharing:

Name __________________________________ Phone Number ______________________

Address ____________________________ City ____________ State ____ Zip code ______

Enclosed is: 
deposit of $__________

partial payment of $ _________

full payment _________

Pick-up location:

Prairie Bottom Farm –The gray barn at 293 Engle Road, Coupeville, WA. Tuesdays between 12pm and 7pm. 
*You will receive detailed information about pick-up hours and procedures in mid-May.

The first week is currently scheduled to be May 31, 2011.
